
Saint Teresa School 

December 1, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Friday, December 1 

o Middle School Social 
• Sunday, December 3 

o K of C Breakfast (details below) 
• December 4-8 

o Santa’s Workshop 
• Tuesday, December 5 

o PTO Meeting 
• Saturday, December 9 

o Christmas Tree Lighting 
• Thursday, December 14 

o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 
o Christmas Concert  

• Friday, December 15 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 
o PTO Christmas Bake Sale & Dress Down 

• Sunday, December 17 
o Saint Teresa Night at P-Bruins 

• Wednesday, December 20 
o Dismissal at 11:30 

• Thursday, December 21 
o Christmas Vacation! 

 

Principal Update 
Good Afternoon Saint Teresa Families 

Welcome to another weekly newsletter. I hope this finds you well as I am sure that everyone is getting ready for the 
Christmas season. Our homerooms have already begun preparing to decorate their class Christmas trees next week as 
part of the tree lighting on December 9th. It is my hope that our families will be able to join us for a 4 pm mass at the 
church followed by the tree lighting. This is an annual event sponsored by the Parent Teacher Organization and it is 
quite beautiful. Students are also busy getting ready for our Christmas concerts. The concert is on December 14 and 
all information concerning the concert was sent in a separate email earlier this week. We look forward to seeing 
everyone there. 
 



Next week is Santa's Workshop. This is a wonderful opportunity for your little ones to shop independently for 
Christmas. They can shop for family and friends - we will even have some pet items! Each class is assigned a time to 
shop and will go to Santa's Workshop with their class. A schedule has been attached with your child's shopping day. 
 
Last week many of our eighth graders elected to participate in a life skills seminar for CPR and First Aid. These 
students are now certified by the American Heart Association. It is our intent to make life skills a part of our 
academic program. Looking forward, we will be planning workshops on money management and financial planning. 
 
It is our hope to initiate a tutoring program beginning with the new year. This will be a group of volunteers who will 
come in during the school day to work with children on reading and/or math. We would love to have retired teachers 
join us for this and anyone else who has a desire to work one-on-one tutoring. If interested - or if you know someone 
who is interested, please contact the office. All volunteers will need BCI and a Safe Environment Training. 
 
Have a nice weekend. 
 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal 
 

 
Santa’s Workshop is Returning! 

 
 



 
 

Saint Teresa School P-Bruins Night 
http://www.providencebruins.com/sts  

 
 
 

http://www.providencebruins.com/sts


Middle School Social 

 
 

Christmas Concert 

 



Christmas Tree Lighting 

 
 

Darlington American League 

 



K of C Christmas Breakfast 
 

 
 

       

 



 

Volunteer Opportunity 

 
 

December Lunch 

 
 

 


